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	To Whom it May Concern
	30th April 2015


HEPATITIS B
Dear Patient,

Gloucestershire Local Medical Committee represents all Gloucestershire GPs and is responsible for advising health bodies on medical matters. 
This letter is given to you because you and/or your employer have asked that you should be immunised against Hepatitis B because of the nature of your work. 
Immunisations of this kind are not part of the National Health Service and your own family doctor is not allowed to make a charge for the work. In any case your own family doctor may not know enough about the nature of your work to be able to advise you properly on whether immunisation is necessary or desirable. The best person to advise your employer on this matter is the Medical Adviser to the firm you work for. 
I suggest that you show this letter to your employer so that they can understand the situation. 
Yours sincerely
[image: image2.jpg]M £ois




Mike Forster

LMC Lay Secretary


